
Beverly Y. Menard 
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 
Assistant Vice President - Florida/Georgia 

GTE Service Corporation 

One Tampa City Center 
Post Office Box 1 I O ,  FLTC0616 
Tampa, Florida 33601-01 10 

81 3-223-4888 (Facsimile) 
81 3-483-2526 

January 6,2000 

Mr. Levent lleri 
D ivi s i on of Communications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Mr. Ileri: 

Subject: Docket No, 981444-TP' Staff's data request of September 24,1999 on 
Number Utilization 

Please find enclosed a diskette with the responses from GTE Wireless to Staffs data 
request of September 24, 1999 on Number Utilization. The responses were filed with the 
Commission on October 15, 1999 with a request for Confidential Classification. GTE 
understands that the confidential classification request will also cover the diskette. 
Specifically, the following information is considered confidential by GTE Wireless: 

Attachment I - The column labeled total number of assigned and active telephone 
numbers and the column labeled projected average monthly growth of NXXs. 

Attachment II - The columns labeled 0000-0999 through 9000-9999 containing the 
number of assigned and active telephone numbers under each thousand block. 

Should you require additional information, please contact Linda Rossy at (81 3) 483-2525. 

Sincerely, 

$.. Beverly Y. Menard 

BYM: Ihr 
Enclosure 

This claim of confidentiality was filed by or on behalf of a 
telecommu 'cations company for Confidential Document 
No.OqWR&e document has been placed in locked 
storage pending staff advice on handling. Your name 
must be on the CASR to access the material. If it is 
undocketed, your division director must obtain written 
permission from the EXD/Tech before you can access it. 

A part of GTE Corporation 


